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Dear Business Law Section Executive Committee Members, 

Thank you for this opportunity to express my keen interest in serving as the Secretary, or as the 
Chair, of the Business Law Section Executive Committee. I believe my experience, skills, and 
dedication make me an excellent fit for these important roles. 

As the founder and managing attorney of Wilson Walker Law, PLLC, I have developed a deep 
understanding of business and real estate law, as well as the operational aspects of legal practice. 
From meticulous attention to detail to thoughtful strategic planning, my ability to navigate 
complex issues and build strong professional relationships has been the cornerstone of my success. 
These experiences have prepared me to efficiently handle the responsibilities of Secretary while 
contributing to the broader goals of the committee. 

My current role as Secretary and Treasurer for the WSBA Business Law Section has also provided 
me with valuable insight into what it takes to support an Executive Committee. Whether drafting 
detailed records, managing financial tasks, or ensuring smooth collaboration, I understand the 
importance of an organized and reliable approach to governance—and I am confident I can deliver 
exactly that. 

Regarding the Chair position, I am equally enthusiastic. Being at the helm of a law firm has 
sharpened my ability to make confident decisions and navigate challenges with a calm and focused 
perspective. As Chair, I would bring strong leadership skills, a collaborative spirit, and a 
commitment to advancing the mission of the Business Law Section in innovative and impactful 
ways. 

I am deeply passionate about supporting the legal community and fostering ethical practices in 
business law. It would be an honor to contribute further as Secretary or Chair, and I would welcome 
the opportunity to discuss how my experience and vision align with the committee’s goals. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, and I look forward to the possibility of working 
alongside you to advance the important work of the Business Law Section. 

Best regards,  

  
 

Ruthanna Walker   
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